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NEW DEADLINE FOR ARTICLES 
 

 

A reminder that the DEADLINE for submitting articles for the 

March/April dispatch is due at 1700 hours on Friday, 

February 21, 2020. All articles submitted are appreciated and 

will continue to make the Dispatch the top-notch source of 

Information that it has been for years. 

 

As the Editor, I would like to say thanks to every one of you for 

taking an active part in keeping our membership well informed. 

Please keep in mind when submitting an article that the 

opinions expressed in this publication are those of the 

individual writer and not necessarily those of the Editor or the 

Executive Board.  Articles submitted for publication must not 

contain negative or derogatory comments about members or the 

union in articles or letters to the editor. All articles should be 

presented in MS Word format and email to ONLY 

plantcraftdirector0195@yahoo.com to avoid any missed 

articles. 
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